
We have had a lovely first few days in St George Class with the new Nursery 

children and we have all enjoyed working and learning together to explore the 

classroom and different areas of the school. We have explored our school, met 

Mrs Creasey in the office and found out about all the important jobs she has to 

do every day. We have also met Mrs Critchlow as she came to visit us in the 

classroom.   

 

Our topics this half term are ourselves and 

the local environment. We are looking forward 

to focusing on a different story each week 

which our learning will be based around. We 

also are excited to start our ‘rainbow 

challenges’ which are specific activities we 

need to complete independently around the 

classroom. If we collect all the different 

coloured lolly sticks we get to complete a 

‘gold’ challenge which sounds really exciting. 

Over this half term we are looking forward to working with Newcastle United 

every week and also take park in doing some yoga activities. We also are going to 

be learning some basic cooking skills with Mrs Parker, starting with making 

ginger bread men and decorating them to look like ourselves.  

 


